
UPDATE ON DIABETES SCREENING AND PREPARATIONS 

Attached is a list of what should be in your screening bag and the supplies. I 
would like all these returned to me preferably by email by October 31st or by snail 
mail to P. O. Box 1407, DeLand, FL 32721. This count will allow me to look at what 
we need to order. After you retrain in our new procedures, we will replace outdated     
supplies that come up to our standards. We will also be providing things, such as 
wipes, hand sanitizer and the new supplies needed under our new protocol aka mask 
and new procedure.  Only those that undergo the retraining will be allowed to screen.  
The others can assist as in the past with forms. 

We do not expect to conduct our first “RETRAIN THE TRAINER” UNTIL    
JANUARY AT THE EARLIEST AND WILL BE BY WHAT THE NUMBERS ARE IN 
NEW COVID CASES AND DISCUSSION WITH HEALTH DEPARTMENT.  (THESE 
ARE FOR THE 8 LIONS WHO HAD BEEN ACTIVELY TRAINING UP UNTIL THE 
SHUTDOWN.) THIS IS EXPECTED, if you had been a trainer, but not in the last 
year. We ask you to wait and take the regular training course for screeners. Over the 
last year a lot has changed. 

These retrained trainers will be holding exceedingly small retraining classes in 
the areas they have been training in the past. Most classes will be 5 members. You 
will be trained on the new protocol to keep you and the client safe. 

Once again, please return the attached form asap, so I can purchase the     
supplies we need with exception of gloves, which I will expect the clubs to furnish.  
So, DO NOT SET UP ANY SCREENINGS until your Club has at least one group     
retrained. The next small class can even be in the same day, but it is critical that we 
get all the safety procedures down and have each Lion screening following them. 

 
Questions - feel free to contact me. 

Norma Callahan  Lionnormacallahan@yahoo.com 
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